
 

   
 

                                                                  
 

 

NEWSLETTER – Spring 1 Week 7                  Friday 16th February 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
                                                We’ve enjoyed a wonderful Spring 1 half term! 
 

Here are just a few of our achievements under the FIVE Ways of Well- Being headings linked to our 

Mission Statement. 
 

Give Be Active Connect Keep Learning Take Notice 
CAFOD 

Lent Walk 
KS1 Multi Skills 

after school club 
Inspire Sessions- 

Reception Parents 
Showcase 

Volcano work 
Display on the 
corridor wall 

Mini Vinnies 
meetings 

KS2 Multi skills 
after school club 

Seeds &  
Gardeners 

Road Safety talks 
for Year 4 

Y4 Sacramental 
Programme begun 

New Prefects 
announced 

Sports 
 Council 

School, Eco & Art 
Councils’ meetings 

Tutoring sessions 
have started 

Official Opening of 
Sensory Room 

Y5 Mission 
Assembly 

Y5 Swimming 
lessons begin 

Class 
Assemblies 

Dojos achieved & 
Best Work board 

SMILE Class rules – 
Top Table 

Y2 CAFOD Lent 
Fast Assembly 

 RSE Meeting for 
Parents/Carers 

 Online Safety 
Day 

 
 

 Y3 & 6 Residential 
meetings 

  

Love Jesus Love Ourselves Love Each Other Love Learning Love Life 
 

We really do live out our Mission Statement and are an Emotionally Friendly School. 
 
This is what we have planned for Spring 2 
          

Give Be Active Connect Keep Learning Take Notice 
St Joseph’s 

Feast Day Mass 
Highland Games 

KS2 
Mothers’ Day 

Assembly (Rec) 
Coding  

Day 
Spirituality 

 Day 
Y4&5 

Reconciliation 
Reception Sports 

Festival 
World Book Day Dress up as a 

word for WBD 
Year 4 Sacramental 

Programme 
Year 4 Easter 

Assembly 
 Y5 Swimming 

lessons 
Easter Bonnet 
Parade (Rec) 

Tutoring sessions 
continue 

Art  
Competition 

Lenten Liturgy 
 

 Pupil and Parent 
Conference 

 Prayer 
 Area 

Love Jesus Love Ourselves Love Each Other Love Learning Love Life 
 

Enjoy the half term break everyone and we’ll see you again on the first day back which is 
                                                                       Monday 26th February 2024. 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Miss Daley 
Headteacher 


